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Dear Parents of Minibeasts, 
 
I hope this finds you well. I am sure that you are starting to think about how your child will be 
supported in moving up to Year One!   
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting to share with you the end of year expectations for 
Reception and what transition arrangements are in place for your child.  The meeting will be 
hosted by Miss Stopper and Miss Ward (Key Stage One Leader) and will be a chance to hear about 
what you can do to support your child at this important time and what to expect at this time.    
 
The meeting will be held using Google Classroom and there will be a chance to ask questions using 
the chat function.  The meeting will be held on Tuesday 11th May at 6.30pm. 
 
We will send a Google Meet code via Parent Hub a couple of days before.  
 
We are all looking forward to you attending. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Sarah Nickelson 
Executive Head of Primary  
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